
Public Notice!  February 6, 2018 

The Dundee Rural Fire Protection District (DRFPD) 
PO box 491  
Dundee, OR 97115 
 
The DRFPD is asking for interested parties to serve on our budget committee.  This is a 
volunteer, unpaid position for the annual budget process. 
 
If interested, Please contact email: drfpdmail@gmail.com, or respond by postal mail to above 
address. 


